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February, 2019, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,
I pray my Prayer Letter finds each of you doing well. We so
appreciate and thank each of you who have prayed for us.

Since the first of the year, I have traveled to seven churches to update
the churches on the ministry of BEAMS and to give out boxes of Bibles
for people to take to the post office. We really appreciate and thank
each one who has taken a box of Bibles to mail.

Rene and Freda Freret

BIBLE Day Offering: Sunday, February 3, 2019

We thank all the churches who received an offering for Bibles. The Bible Day offerings will
go toward our goal of supplying 5,000 Burmese Bibles for Dr. Peter Banfe, missionary to
Burma. Dr. Banfe writes, "There is deep crisis in Burma. The government of Burma has been
slaughtering and attacking Christians all over the country. They need the Gospel. Small,
persecuted churches and new converts from Buddism are clamoring for new Bibles. Of the
ethnic Burmese, 99.5% are unsaved.” We are hoping to raise $40,000.00 for Bibles for Burma.
Thank you for giving for Bibles.

BEAMS National Bible Conference: February 25-26, 2019

Please mark your calendar for Monday and Tuesday, February 25-26, 2019, and
make plans to attend the National BEAMS Bible Conference. We have a great line-
up of speakers, and are excited about this year’s conference. We want you to come.

Our speakers this year will be:

Dr. David Gibbs, Florida Dr. Joe Arthur, Georgia
Bro. Kenneth Weaver, Ecuador Dr. J. D. Weido, Arkansas
Dr. Raymond Barber, Texas Dr. Tom Wallace, Tennesse
Dr. Shelton Smith, Tennesse Dr. Johnny Pope, Texas

Dr. Harold Gilmer, Brazil Dr. Bobby Bonner, Zambia

Freda and I thank each of you so much for your prayers and faithful support.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



